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The Special Meeting of the Regional School District 14 Board of Education was held September 4, 2018 in the Board of 
Education Room, 67 Washington Avenue, Woodbury, Connecticut.  
                 
Present:  Mary Ann Van Aken, Dave Lampart, Carol Ann Brown, George Bauer. Also in attendance were Superintendent 
Christine Syriac, Mike Rafferty, Chrissy Fensore, Alyce Misuraca, Jodie Roden, Wayne McAllister, and Jo Ann Freiberg of the 
Connecticut State Department of Education. 

Absent:  Janet Morgan, Mike Devine, John Chapman, Pam Zmek 

 

The workshop began at 7:11 p.m.  
 
Jo Ann Freiberg of the Connecticut State Department of Education facilitated the BOE workshop on school climate.   
 
An overview of the CT state statutes as well as the safe school climate process utilized in district was discussed. 
 
The workshop concluded at 8:25 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Natascha Schwartz, BOE Clerk 
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